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COCKPIT CORNER – by Brian Sherman, did4ways@aol.com 
 
It’s hard to believe it’s June already and all I’ve done is fly a couple of drones at the field. I don’t know 
where the time has gone. Some might say that old age is 
creeping but I like to think it has been the lack of nice 
weather. That’s my excuse and I am sticking to it.  
 
The good news is that the 2G version of the Suhkoi will be 
ready to take the field this weekend. If all the ground 
checks prove out and the engine starts, I’ll even fly it in 
preparation for July’s Fun Fly.  
 
Speaking of which I’d like to thank Ron and Kathy for 
picking the flyers and posting them at popular spots 
around the towns. I will bring more to the meeting for 
those that can help in the distribution. 
 
The field is looking good thanks to Bob and the park mowed all the high stuff around the runways. I think 
the comfort facility has been serviced too. So come out and get those planes in the air! 
 
See you at Saturday’s meeting! 

Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Any questions or comments 

should be directed to 
Scott King at: 

skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the BFMS 
will be at the BFMS Field 

 
Saturday, June 8th at Noon 
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